AN INDUSTAY FOR H 3b4

"The recent escalation in federal enforcement activities has caused a great
deal of confusion and stress for both our employees and employers. We
believe that HB 3464 provides needed guidance and clarity and is model policy
for the public bodies with which our employees and employers interact."

-Jeff Stone, Oregon Association or Nurseries, 6/8/2017

"A robust labor market is critical to the success of not only Oregon's wine
industry, but the agricultural sector as a whole. One of our members’ top
concerns is the lack of available labor. [...] HB 3464 is a. step in the right
direction by creating a consistent and streamlined process for public entities
to comply with federal immigration laws, helping address the chilling effect."

-Jana McKamey, Oregon Winegrowers Association, 6/8/2017

"Our employers know from experience that it is not
always clear what information is appropriate to share
during a visit from ICE. We believe that HB 3464 offers
consistent, model policy for the public bodies that our
employees interact with on a daily basis, so that they

can protect our employees' civil rights."
-Mike Doke, Columbia Gorge Fruit Growers, 6/8/2017

"The increase of immigration ICE activity in Oregon has created an
environment of fear in our communities. Families all over the state have been
torn apart and whole communities live in fear and anxiety."

-Ramon Ramirez, Pineros y Campesinos Unidos del Noroeste, 6/8/2017
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